
 
 

October 24, 2023  
 
 
Liliana Ceja 
 
 
Santa Ana College 
Santa Ana, CA  
 
 
RE:  Jordan High School Career Day 
 
 
Dear Liliana, 
 
Thank you so much for your assistance at the Jordan High School 
Career Day held on October 24, 2023. The Santa Ana College 
Occupational Therapy Assistant program attended this event to promote 
our academic programs to prospective high school students.  Our 
success with this event is dependent on having students, such as you, 
volunteer their time to help. You were an excellent volunteer, and 
demonstrated great enthusiasm and knowledge as you discussed OTA 
and the OTA/OS programs.  This type of extracurricular participation 
reflects the dedication you have as an OTA student.   
 
 
With much appreciation, 
 
 
 
 
 
Dawn McKenna-Sallade, MA, OTR/L  
Associate Professor | Program Coordinator  
Occupational Therapy Assistant | Occupational Studies 
714-564-6833 

 
www.sac.edu/AcademicProgs/HST/OTA  
 
 

http://www.sac.edu/AcademicProgs/HST/OTA

